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Protect Your Home
from a

FREE CARBON MONOXIDE AND
FIRE ALARMS 

* Prevention: The Nevada Office of State
Epidemiology emphasizes the importance of
prevention. They recommend installing carbon
monoxide detectors on every level of your home,
especially near sleeping areas, and testing them
regularly.
Where to find more information:
 * Nevada Office of State Epidemiology: This
website may have more specific data or reports on
carbon monoxide poisoning in Nevada.
 * Local fire departments: Contacting your local
fire department can provide you with information
about carbon monoxide incidents in your area.

Join us at Bethel AME Church at 2655 Rock Blvd, Sparks
Nevada  at 11am February 24th

      It's important to have a Fire Alarm and carbon
monoxide detector in your home, especially near
sleeping areas and on every level of your home.
Carbon monoxide is a colorless, odorless gas that
can be deadly.

EVENT EVENT FEBRUARY 24TH 


